Cecilia Valley Site Based Council
Minutes
May 22, 2020 at 8:00 A.M.--teleconference
The meeting was called to order by the chairperson, Nicki Kiser, with the following members present:
Theresa Collins
Kathy Cofer
Melissa Brady
Tiffany Neuman
Becky Hack
Approval of Agenda:  Kathy Cofer motioned to approve the agenda.  Melissa Brady  seconded. Motion carried by consensus. 
Approval of Minutes:  Melissa Brady motioned to approve the minutes for April.  Tiffany Neuman seconded. Motion carried by consensus. 
Recognition of Visitors:   John Stith 
Good News Report- Good news going on through NTI was shared. PD for summer has been shared with staff.  Discussion was held. 
Student Achievement Report/Data - Mrs. Kiser shared the reentry plan teachers have been working on.  They are sharing with the next grade level the standards that were covered during NTI as well as those that were not covered or loosely covered during this time.  Mrs. Neuman shared about the plan that was used to determine 4th quarter grades for the report cards. 
School Improvement Planning- The Title I Parent Engagement Policy was reviewed.  Kathy Cofer motioned to approve the policy.  Nicole Kiser seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.  The Title I Compact was also reviewed.  Theresa Collins motioned to approve the compact as shared.  Kathy Cofer seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.
Budget- The proposed PPA budget for the 20-21 School Year was reviewed.  Kathy Cofer motioned to approve the proposed budget.  Tiffany Neuman seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.  Mrs. Cofer discussed the ESS budget for next year.  She reviewed the proposed plan for the 20-21 School Year.  Decisions will be made about the rest of this year’s budget as more information is made available.  (Kindercamp)
Policy Review- The Emergency Plan Policy review was postponed until the fall as updates need to be made due to staff changes and more guidelines are given with the current situation with the pandemic.
Ongoing Learning- SBDM election updates were given.  Our parent representatives for the 20-21 School Year will be Courtney Overly and Jennifer Ryan.  Our teacher representatives will be Kathy Cofer, Tammy Riggs, and Tracy Gibson.
Upcoming Deadlines- The Title I Budget and Plan will be discussed at the June meeting.
Adjournment- There being no further business, Theresa Collins motioned to adjourn the meeting. Tiffany Neuman seconded. Motion carried by consensus. 
